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Election Day is Nov. 5, 2024! Polls will be open
from 6am to 6pm on Election Day. Voters will
need to make sure they have their drivers
license or another form of photo ID. It is also
worth considering to bring proof of residence
material. If you do not have a photo ID you can
visit the license branch and directly inform
them that you need a government ID so that
you can vote. 

Voter suppression has resulted in fewer polling
stations each year. For that reason you may
experience longer wait times in line. Allow
ample time to get through the line so that you
can vote before 6pm local time.

Early Voting
 Oct.8 - Nov.  4th
Early voting in Marion county has
begun! As of October 8, 2024 all

register voters are able to vote at any
early voting polling station.

Central location for early voting is at
county clerks office on the first floor

of the Indianapolis City-County
Building located at:

200 E. Washington St., W122,
Indianapolis, IN, 46204

DATES & HOURS AT THIS LOCATION

Weekdays
OCT. 8-25 (8am – 5pm)
OCT. 28-31 (8am – 6pm)

NOV. 1 (8am – 10pm)
NOV. 4 (8am – 12pm)

Weekends
OCT. 12, 13, 19, 20, 26, 27 (11am – 6pm)

NOV. 2 (11am – 10pm)
NOV. 3 (11am – 10pm)

For more information about other
polling stations for early voting

you can visit vote.indy.gov

In Plain Sight

https://vote.indy.gov/early-voting/
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Overflow of Grace
On September 21, 2024 Antioch Fountain of
Grace provided over $5,000 of food and
household supplies to people in the
community.

Food insecurity within the city of Indianapolis is
a social justice issue requiring systemic action.
Indianapolis City Council recently voted in favor
of a $1.6 billion budget which plans to allocate
about 3% of the budget to the office of public
health and safety responsible for community
nutrition and food.
.

"Injustice anywhere is a threat to justice everywhere.
We are caught in an inescapable network of

mutuality, tied in a single garment of destiny.
Whatever affects one directly, affects all indirectly."-

Martin Luther King, Jr.

Judge James Sweeney issued a preliminary
injunction on September 27, 2024 halting the
enforcement the law requiring a 25 foot buffer
between on-duty law enforcement officers and
bystanders. This injunction is based on Sweeney’s
belief that there is compelling evidence that the
law is unconstitutional. 

Federal Judge Halts Indiana Law
Requiring 25-Foot Buffer Around Police 

Read More on indystar.com

Keep An Eye Out

Tara Johnson -Social Justice Coordinator 
“And the King shall answer and say unto them, Verily I say unto you, Inasmuch as
ye have done it unto one of the least of these my brethren, ye have done it unto
me.” Matthew‬ ‭25‬:‭40‬ ‭KJV‬‬

https://www.indystar.com/story/news/local/indianapolis/2024/09/29/indiana-25-foot-buffer-law-on-hold-after-court-ruling/75440897007/

